From:
Desa Bolger <
>
Sent:
Monday, November 15, 2021 9:07 AM
To:
Police Commission
Cc:
mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker;
ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff;
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J.
Briggs, II; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com;
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com;
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org;
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org;
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org;
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org
Subject:
Public Comment BOPC 11/15/2021
ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Commissioners:

When LAPD reports on crime, we have to be clear it is exactly that: what LAPD is
reporting as crime. It is not a true picture of all violence that is occuring, or
even all laws that are being broken. It is not even a reflection of where crime is
occuring, because we know LAPD and those that report crime do not apply the laws
evenly, and do not acknowledge, track, or even report on all crimes; it is
discretionary, and not all communities or individuals are surveilled or reported on
evenly.

Further, LAPD has a long history of misclassification and misrepresentation of
statistics and “crime data.” In 2015 the LA Times reported that LAPD had
misclassified assaults for a period of 8 years, and an audit by the LAPD’s inspector
general similarly found that assaults were misclassified across a similar but
separate period of time - and this is something that keeps occurring. LAPD also has
a history of citing “crime data” to justify the targeting of a person, location, or
entire community; as was done with Operation LASER and other location-based policing
tactics that assign criminality based on LAPD “analysis;” always targeting Black and
brown communities.

LAPD will always selectively report on “crime” and selectively uphold laws, which is
how they are designed, and none of which keeps us safe. 41.18 for example prohibits
sitting, sleeping, lying, or using personal property on the steps of City Hall and
other areas, a law that applies to everyone but will be selectively enforced to
banish unhoused community members.

LAPD uses the guise of “crime trends” to label entire sections of the community as
being “criminal” while taking over half of the city’s discretionary funding, against
the demands of the majority of the city’s residents. This continued funding results
in the deaths of residents through police violence, displacement, and continued
harassment. We demand LAPD is defunded. We demand an investment in city services and
support that has no connection to police.

Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does
not currently allow this.

Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in
person.

Signed,
Desa Bolger
she/her

From:
Lizabeth Belli <
>
Sent:
Monday, November 15, 2021 9:10 AM
To:
Police Commission
Cc:
mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker;
ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff;
LAPC Fails; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. Briggs, II;
tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com;
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com;
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org;
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org;
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org;
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org
Subject:
Public Comment BOPC 11/15/2021
ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Commissioners:

When LAPD reports on crime, we have to be clear it is exactly that: what LAPD is
reporting as crime. It is not a true picture of all violence that is occuring, or
even all laws that are being broken. It is not even a reflection of where crime is
occuring, because we know LAPD and those that report crime do not apply the laws
evenly, and do not acknowledge, track, or even report on all crimes; it is
discretionary, and not all communities or individuals are surveilled or reported on
evenly.
Further, LAPD has a long history of misclassification and misrepresentation of
statistics and “crime data.” In 2015 the LA Times reported that LAPD had
misclassified assaults for a period of 8 years, and an audit by the LAPD’s inspector
general similarly found that assaults were misclassified across a similar but
separate period of time - and this is something that keeps occurring. LAPD also has
a history of citing “crime data” to justify the targeting of a person, location, or
entire community; as was done with Operation LASER and other location-based policing
tactics that assign criminality based on LAPD “analysis;” always targeting Black and
brown communities.
LAPD will always selectively report on “crime” and selectively uphold laws, which is
how they are designed, and none of which keeps us safe. 41.18 for example prohibits
sitting, sleeping, lying, or using personal property on the steps of City Hall and
other areas, a law that applies to everyone but will be selectively enforced to
banish unhoused community members.
LAPD uses the guise of “crime trends” to label entire sections of the community as
being “criminal” while taking over half of the city’s discretionary funding, against
the demands of the majority of the city’s residents. This continued funding results
in the deaths of residents through police violence, displacement, and continued
harassment. We demand LAPD is defunded. We demand an investment in city services and
support that has no connection to police.
Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does
not currently allow this.
Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in
person.
Signed,
Lizabeth Belli

Lizabeth Belli (she/her)

#CareFirst
#CareNotCops
From:
Sheila BLM <
>
Sent:
Monday, November 15, 2021 9:41 AM
To:
Police Commission
Cc:
mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker;
ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff;
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J.
Briggs, II; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com;
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com;
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org;
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org;
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org;
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org
Subject:
Public Comment BOPC 11/15/2021
ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Commissioners:

When LAPD reports on crime, we have to be clear it is exactly that: what LAPD is
reporting as crime. It is not a true picture of all violence that is occuring, or
even all laws that are being broken. It is not even a reflection of where crime is
occuring, because we know LAPD and those that report crime do not apply the laws
evenly, and do not acknowledge, track, or even report on all crimes; it is
discretionary, and not all communities or individuals are surveilled or reported on
evenly.

Further, LAPD has a long history of misclassification and misrepresentation of
statistics and “crime data.” In 2015 the LA Times reported that LAPD had
misclassified assaults for a period of 8 years, and an audit by the LAPD’s inspector
general similarly found that assaults were misclassified across a similar but
separate period of time - and this is something that keeps occurring. LAPD also has
a history of citing “crime data” to justify the targeting of a person, location, or
entire community; as was done with Operation LASER and other location-based policing
tactics that assign criminality based on LAPD “analysis;” always targeting Black and
brown communities.

LAPD will always selectively report on “crime” and selectively uphold laws, which is
how they are designed, and none of which keeps us safe. 41.18 for example prohibits
sitting, sleeping, lying, or using personal property on the steps of City Hall and
other areas, a law that applies to everyone but will be selectively enforced to
banish unhoused community members.

LAPD uses the guise of “crime trends” to label entire sections of the community as
being “criminal” while taking over half of the city’s discretionary funding, against
the demands of the majority of the city’s residents. This continued funding results
in the deaths of residents through police violence, displacement, and continued
harassment. We demand LAPD is defunded. We demand an investment in city services and
support that has no connection to police.

Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does
not currently allow this.

Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in
person.

Signed,

Sheila
She/her/hers
“I believe in the sweat of love and in the fire of truth.” -Assata Shakur
From:
Sent:

Jason Reedy <
>
Monday, November 15, 2021 9:43 AM

To:
Police Commission
Cc:
mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker;
ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff;
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J.
Briggs, II; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com;
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com;
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org;
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org;
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org;
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org
Subject:
Public Comment BOPC 11/15/2021
ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Commissioners:

LAPD will always selectively report on “crime” and selectively uphold laws, which is
how they are designed, and none of which keeps us safe. 41.18 for example prohibits
sitting, sleeping, lying, or using personal property on the steps of City Hall and
other areas, a law that applies to everyone but will be selectively enforced to
banish unhoused community members.

LAPD uses the guise of “crime trends” to label entire sections of the community as
being “criminal” while taking over half of the city’s discretionary funding, against
the demands of the majority of the city’s residents. This continued funding results
in the deaths of residents through police violence, displacement, and continued
harassment. We demand LAPD is defunded. We demand an investment in city services and
support that has no connection to police.

When LAPD reports on crime, we have to be clear that it is exactly that: what LAPD
is reporting as crime. It is not a true picture of all violence that is occuring, or
even all laws that are being broken. It is not even a reflection of where crime is
occuring, because we know LAPD and those that report crime do not apply the laws
evenly, and do not acknowledge, track, or even report on all crimes; it is
discretionary, and not all communities or individuals are surveilled or reported on

evenly.

Further, LAPD has a long history of misclassification and misrepresentation of
statistics and “crime data.” In 2015 the LA Times reported that LAPD had
misclassified assaults for a period of 8 years, and an audit by the LAPD’s inspector
general similarly found that assaults were misclassified across a similar but
separate period of time - and this is something that keeps occurring. LAPD also has
a history of citing “crime data” to justify the targeting of a person, location, or
entire community; as was done with Operation LASER and other location-based policing
tactics that assign criminality based on LAPD “analysis;” always targeting Black and
brown communities.

If meetings are to continue virtually, people should be able to give public comment
after agenda items like in the past! The community must have input on agenda items
after hearing additional information on the item as you all get to. We don't want
any more softball questions from this lame ass commission - many times we are more
informed on these items than you could ever be and are ready to ask the necessary
hard-hitting questions that should be asked. It is through fear of public knowledge
and public comment that the Police Commission does not currently allow this.

Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in
person since these pigs are superspreaders anyway.

Fuck you,
Jason
From:
Maraky Alemseged <
>
Sent:
Monday, November 15, 2021 9:45 AM
To:
Police Commission
Cc:
mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker;
ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff;
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J.
Briggs, II; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com;
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com;

councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org;
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org;
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; Mitch O'Farrell; councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org;
councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org
Subject:
Public Comment BOPC 11/15/2021
ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Commissioners:

When LAPD reports on crime, we have to be clear it is exactly that: what LAPD is
reporting as crime. It is not a true picture of all violence that is occuring, or
even all laws that are being broken. It is not even a reflection of where crime is
occuring, because we know LAPD and those that report crime do not apply the laws
evenly, and do not acknowledge, track, or even report on all crimes; it is
discretionary, and not all communities or individuals are surveilled or reported on
evenly.

Further, LAPD has a long history of misclassification and misrepresentation of
statistics and “crime data.” In 2015 the LA Times reported that LAPD had
misclassified assaults for a period of 8 years, and an audit by the LAPD’s inspector
general similarly found that assaults were misclassified across a similar but
separate period of time - and this is something that keeps occurring. LAPD also has
a history of citing “crime data” to justify the targeting of a person, location, or
entire community; as was done with Operation LASER and other location-based policing
tactics that assign criminality based on LAPD “analysis;” always targeting Black and
brown communities.

LAPD will always selectively report on “crime” and selectively uphold laws, which is
how they are designed, and none of which keeps us safe. 41.18 for example prohibits
sitting, sleeping, lying, or using personal property on the steps of City Hall and
other areas, a law that applies to everyone but will be selectively enforced to
banish unhoused community members.

LAPD uses the guise of “crime trends” to label entire sections of the community as
being “criminal” while taking over half of the city’s discretionary funding, against
the demands of the majority of the city’s residents. This continued funding results
in the deaths of residents through police violence, displacement, and continued
harassment. We demand LAPD is defunded. We demand an investment in city services and
support that has no connection to police.

Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does
not currently allow this.

Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in
person.

Signed,
Maraky
From:
Manar Jarban <
>
Sent:
Monday, November 15, 2021 10:00 AM
To:
Police Commission
Cc:
mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker;
ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff;
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J.
Briggs, II; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com;
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com;
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org;
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org;
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org;
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org
Subject:
Public Comment 11.15.2021
ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Commissioners:

When LAPD reports on crime, we have to be clear that it is exactly that: what LAPD
is reporting as crime. It is not a true picture of all violence that is occuring, or
even all laws that are being broken. It is not even a reflection of where crime is
occuring, because we know LAPD and those that report crime do not apply the laws
evenly, and do not acknowledge, track, or even report on all crimes; it is
discretionary, and not all communities or individuals are surveilled or reported on
evenly.

Further, LAPD has a long history of misclassification and misrepresentation of
statistics and “crime data.” In 2015 the LA Times reported that LAPD had
misclassified assaults for a period of 8 years, and an audit by the LAPD’s inspector
general similarly found that assaults were misclassified across a similar but
separate period of time - and this is something that keeps occurring. LAPD also has
a history of citing “crime data” to justify the targeting of a person, location, or
entire community; as was done with Operation LASER and other location-based policing
tactics that assign criminality based on LAPD “analysis;” always targeting Black and
brown communities.

LAPD will always selectively report on “crime” and selectively uphold laws, which is
how they are designed, and none of which keeps us safe. 41.18 for example prohibits
sitting, sleeping, lying, or using personal property on the steps of City Hall and
other areas, a law that applies to everyone but will be selectively enforced to
banish unhoused community members.

LAPD uses the guise of “crime trends” to label entire sections of the community as
being “criminal” while taking over half of the city’s discretionary funding, against
the demands of the majority of the city’s residents. This continued funding results
in the deaths of residents through police violence, displacement, and continued
harassment. We demand LAPD is defunded. We demand an investment in city services and
support that has no connection to police.

Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does
not currently allow this.

Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in
person.

Signed,

Manar

From:
Magan Wiles <
>
Sent:
Monday, November 15, 2021 10:12 AM
To:
Police Commission
Cc:
mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker;
ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff;
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J.
Briggs, II; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com;
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com;
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org;
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org;
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org;
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org
Subject:
Public Comment BOPC 11/15/2021
ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Commissioners:

When LAPD reports on crime, we have to be clear it is exactly that: what LAPD is
reporting as crime. It is not a true picture of all violence that is occuring, or
even all laws that are being broken. It is not even a reflection of where crime is
occuring, because we know LAPD and those that report crime do not apply the laws
evenly, and do not acknowledge, track, or even report on all crimes; it is
discretionary, and not all communities or individuals are surveilled or reported on
evenly.

Further, LAPD has a long history of misclassification and misrepresentation of
statistics and “crime data.” In 2015 the LA Times reported that LAPD had
misclassified assaults for a period of 8 years, and an audit by the LAPD’s inspector
general similarly found that assaults were misclassified across a similar but
separate period of time - and this is something that keeps occurring. LAPD also has
a history of citing “crime data” to justify the targeting of a person, location, or
entire community; as was done with Operation LASER and other location-based policing
tactics that assign criminality based on LAPD “analysis;” always targeting Black and
brown communities.

LAPD will always selectively report on “crime” and selectively uphold laws, which is
how they are designed, and none of which keeps us safe. 41.18 for example prohibits
sitting, sleeping, lying, or using personal property on the steps of City Hall and
other areas, a law that applies to everyone but will be selectively enforced to
banish unhoused community members.

LAPD uses the guise of “crime trends” to label entire sections of the community as
being “criminal” while taking over half of the city’s discretionary funding, against
the demands of the majority of the city’s residents. This continued funding results
in the deaths of residents through police violence, displacement, and continued
harassment. We demand LAPD is defunded. We demand an investment in city services and
support that has no connection to police.

Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does
not currently allow this.

Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in
person.

Signed,

-magan (she/her)
From:
Healix <
>
Sent:
Monday, November 15, 2021 10:16 AM
To:
Police Commission
Cc:
Michel Moore; Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org;
councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org;
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org;
councilmember.price@lacity.org; councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org;
councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; ericgarcetti@gmail.com;
ethics.commission@lacity.org; james.queally@latimes.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com;
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@LegacyLA.org; mayor.garcetti@lacity.org;
mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; Richard Tefank; Sandra
Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; Eileen Decker; William J. Briggs, II;
paul.koretz@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org; tips@laist.com
Subject:
Public Comment BOPC 11/15/2021
ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Commissioners:
When LAPD reports on crime, we have to be clear it is exactly that: what LAPD is
reporting as crime. It is not a true picture of all violence that is occuring, or
even all laws that are being broken. It is not even a reflection of where crime is
occuring, because we know LAPD and those that report crime do not apply the laws
evenly, and do not acknowledge, track, or even report on all crimes; it is
discretionary, and not all communities or individuals are surveilled or reported on
evenly.
Further, LAPD has a long history of misclassification and misrepresentation of
statistics and “crime data.” In 2015 the LA Times reported that LAPD had
misclassified assaults for a period of 8 years, and an audit by the LAPD’s inspector
general similarly found that assaults were misclassified across a similar but
separate period of time - and this is something that keeps occurring. LAPD also has
a history of citing “crime data” to justify the targeting of a person, location, or
entire community; as was done with Operation LASER and other location-based policing
tactics that assign criminality based on LAPD “analysis;” always targeting Black and
brown communities.
LAPD will always selectively report on “crime” and selectively uphold laws, which is
how they are designed, and none of which keeps us safe. 41.18 for example prohibits
sitting, sleeping, lying, or using personal property on the steps of City Hall and
other areas, a law that applies to everyone but will be selectively enforced to
banish unhoused community members.
LAPD uses the guise of “crime trends” to label entire sections of the community as
being “criminal” while taking over half of the city’s discretionary funding, against
the demands of the majority of the city’s residents. This continued funding results
in the deaths of residents through police violence, displacement, and continued
harassment. We demand LAPD is defunded. We demand an investment in city services and
support that has no connection to police.
Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does
not currently allow this.
Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in
person.
Signed,

Healix Tolbert
From:
Cassie D'Agostino <
>
Sent:
Monday, November 15, 2021 10:19 AM
To:
Police Commission
Cc:
mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker;
ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff;
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J.
Briggs, II; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com;
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com;
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org;
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org;
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org;
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org
Subject:
Public Comment BOPC 11/15/2021
ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Commissioners:

Crime reporting by the LAPD is discretionary and requires greater clarification on
what it claims to be measuring. It is not a true picture of all violence that is
occuring, or even all laws that are being broken. It is not even a reflection of
where crime is occuring, because we know LAPD and those that report crime do not
apply the laws evenly, and do not acknowledge, track, or even report on all crimes;
it is discretionary, and not all communities or individuals are surveyed or reported
on evenly.

Further, LAPD has a long history of misclassification and misrepresentation of
statistics and “crime data.” In 2015 the LA Times reported that LAPD had
misclassified assaults for a period of 8 years, and an audit by the LAPD’s inspector
general similarly found that assaults were misclassified across a similar but
separate period of time - and this is something that keeps occurring. LAPD also has
a history of citing “crime data” to justify the targeting of a person, location, or
entire community; as was done with Operation LASER and other location-based policing
tactics that assign criminality based on LAPD “analysis;” always targeting Black and
brown communities.

LAPD will always selectively report on “crime” and selectively uphold laws, which is
how they are designed, and none of which keeps us safe. 41.18 for example prohibits
sitting, sleeping, lying, or using personal property on the steps of City Hall and
other areas, a law that applies to everyone but will be selectively enforced to
banish unhoused community members.

LAPD uses the guise of “crime trends” to label entire sections of the community as
being “criminal” while taking over half of the city’s discretionary funding, against
the demands of the majority of the city’s residents. This continued funding results
in the deaths of residents through police violence, displacement, and continued
harassment. We demand LAPD is defunded. We demand an investment in city services and
support that has no connection to police.

Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does
not currently allow this.

Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in
person.

Signed,
Cassie D'Agostino

-Cassie D'Agostino | Producer
C:
| She/Her

This message is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and
may contain information that is privileged, confidential or otherwise protected from
disclosure. Dissemination, distribution or copying of this message or the
information herein by anyone other than the intended recipient, or an employee or
agent responsible for delivering the message to the intended recipient, is
prohibited. If you have received this message by mistake, please destroy it
immediately and notify the sender.
From:
SHERRY VARON <
>
Sent:
Monday, November 15, 2021 10:21 AM
To:
Police Commission
Cc:
mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker;
ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff;
LAPCFails; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. Briggs, II;
tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com;
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com;
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org;
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org;
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org;
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org
Subject:
Public Comment BOPC 11/15/2021
ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Commissioners:

When LAPD reports on crime, we have to be clear it is exactly that: what LAPD is
reporting as crime. It is not a true picture of all violence that is occuring, or
even all laws that are being broken. It is not even a reflection of where crime is
occuring, because we know LAPD and those that report crime do not apply the laws
evenly, and do not acknowledge, track, or even report on all crimes; it is
discretionary, and not all communities or individuals are surveilled or reported on
evenly.
Further, LAPD has a long history of misclassification and misrepresentation of
statistics and “crime data.” In 2015 the LA Times reported that LAPD had
misclassified assaults for a period of 8 years, and an audit by the LAPD’s inspector
general similarly found that assaults were misclassified across a similar but
separate period of time - and this is something that keeps occurring. LAPD also has
a history of citing “crime data” to justify the targeting of a person, location, or
entire community; as was done with Operation LASER and other location-based policing
tactics that assign criminality based on LAPD “analysis;” always targeting Black and
brown communities.
LAPD will always selectively report on “crime” and selectively uphold laws, which is

how they are designed, and none of which keeps us safe. 41.18 for example prohibits
sitting, sleeping, lying, or using personal property on the steps of City Hall and
other areas, a law that applies to everyone but will be selectively enforced to
banish unhoused community members.
LAPD uses the guise of “crime trends” to label entire sections of the community as
being “criminal” while taking over half of the city’s discretionary funding, against
the demands of the majority of the city’s residents. This continued funding results
in the deaths of residents through police violence, displacement, and continued
harassment. We demand LAPD is defunded. We demand an investment in city services and
support that has no connection to police.
Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does
not currently allow this.
Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in
person.

Sherry Varon

From:
Zach Sherwin <
>
Sent:
Monday, November 15, 2021 10:21 AM
To:
Police Commission
Cc:
mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; Mayor Helpdesk; Eileen Decker;
ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff;
LAPC Fails; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. Briggs, II;

tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; Queally, James; mayor.garcetti@lacity.org;
ericgarcetti@gmail.com; councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org;
councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org;
paul.krekorian@lacity.org; Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org;
contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org; councilmember.martinez@lacity.org;
councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org;
councilmember.price@lacity.org; Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; Mitch O'Farrell;
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org
Subject:
Public Comment BOPC 11/15/2021
ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Commissioners:
I know you get yelled at every week from both sides: meaning, both by me and other
people who would really love it if cops would stop killing Black/brown/poor people,
and also by pro-cop maniacs. Just wonderin': which side is the one that makes racist
comments about people who were murdered by police being gang members; refers to the
vaccine as "the jab"; co-opts language from the abortion movement ("my body, my
choice") in order to voice their opposition to getting the very vaccines that will
save their lives; and, last but not least, raves about the Mark of the Beast?
Just wonderin'!
When LAPD reports on crime, we have to be clear it is exactly that: what LAPD is
reporting as crime. It is not a true picture of all violence that is occuring, or
even all laws that are being broken. It is not even a reflection of where crime is
occuring, because we know LAPD and those that report crime do not apply the laws
evenly, and do not acknowledge, track, or even report on all crimes; it is
discretionary, and not all communities or individuals are surveilled or reported on
evenly.
Further, LAPD has a long history of misclassification and misrepresentation of
statistics and “crime data.” In 2015 the LA Times reported that LAPD had
misclassified assaults for a period of 8 years, and an audit by the LAPD’s inspector
general similarly found that assaults were misclassified across a similar but
separate period of time - and this is something that keeps occurring. LAPD also has
a history of citing “crime data” to justify the targeting of a person, location, or
entire community; as was done with Operation LASER and other location-based policing
tactics that assign criminality based on LAPD “analysis;” always targeting Black and
brown communities.
LAPD will always selectively report on “crime” and selectively uphold laws, which is
how they are designed, and none of which keeps us safe. 41.18 for example prohibits
sitting, sleeping, lying, or using personal property on the steps of City Hall and
other areas, a law that applies to everyone but will be selectively enforced to
banish unhoused community members.
LAPD uses the guise of “crime trends” to label entire sections of the community as

being “criminal” while taking over half of the city’s discretionary funding, against
the demands of the majority of the city’s residents. This continued funding results
in the deaths of residents through police violence, displacement, and continued
harassment. We demand LAPD is defunded. We demand an investment in city services and
support that has no connection to police.
Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does
not currently allow this.
Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in
person.
Signed,
Zach Sherwin
From:
Gina Viola <
>
Sent:
Monday, November 15, 2021 10:21 AM
To:
Police Commission
Cc:
mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker;
ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff;
LAPC Fails; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. Briggs, II;
tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com;
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com;
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; Councilmember Mike Bonin;
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; TeamCD4; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org;
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org;
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org
Subject:
Public Comment 11/15/2021
ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Commissioners:

When LAPD reports on crime, we have to be clear it is exactly that: what LAPD is
reporting as crime. It is not a true picture of all violence that is occuring, or
even all laws that are being broken. It is not even a reflection of where crime is
occuring, because we know LAPD and those that report crime do not apply the laws
evenly, and do not acknowledge, track, or even report on all crimes; it is
discretionary, and not all communities or individuals are surveilled or reported on

evenly.

Further, LAPD has a long history of misclassification and misrepresentation of
statistics and “crime data.” In 2015 the LA Times reported that LAPD had
misclassified assaults for a period of 8 years, and an audit by the LAPD’s inspector
general similarly found that assaults were misclassified across a similar but
separate period of time - and this is something that keeps occurring. LAPD also has
a history of citing “crime data” to justify the targeting of a person, location, or
entire community; as was done with Operation LASER and other location-based policing
tactics that assign criminality based on LAPD “analysis;” always targeting Black and
brown communities.

LAPD will always selectively report on “crime” and selectively uphold laws, which is
how they are designed, and none of which keeps us safe. 41.18 for example prohibits
sitting, sleeping, lying, or using personal property on the steps of City Hall and
other areas, a law that applies to everyone but will be selectively enforced to
banish unhoused community members.

LAPD uses the guise of “crime trends” to label entire sections of the community as
being “criminal” while taking over half of the city’s discretionary funding, against
the demands of the majority of the city’s residents. This continued funding results
in the deaths of residents through police violence, displacement, and continued
harassment. We demand LAPD is defunded. We demand an investment in city services and
support that has no connection to police.

Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does
not currently allow this.

Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in
person.

Signed,
Gina Viola
Gina Viola (she/her/hers
<https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fmedium.com%2Fgend

er-inclusivit%2Fwhy-i-put-pronouns-on-my-email-signature-and-linkedin-profile-and-yo
u-should-too-d3dc942c8743&data=04%7C01%7Cpolicecommission%40lapd.online%7C501764e371
3847caff7208d9a864b687%7C642fd61c34dd4fd0af8d443576485883%7C0%7C0%7C6377259732098544
80%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXV
CI6Mn0%3D%7C2000&sdata=31Z1USAxVHBwB%2BH3r6bOv5d7XO3krkuD%2FonRMxMvMS8%3D&reserved=0
> )

<https://docs.google.com/uc?export=download&id=1YZUY2r_Kcl1YeURszZS2X9tbV4Gp9W3L&rev
id=0BzMf7ak0jvlPRklMenZSMlNaMkEzcnFrK29zazhEMGxsbzBzPQ>

Corporate Address:
445 S. Figueroa St. Suite 3100
Los Angeles, CA 90071
Phone: 888.748.3677
Fax: 213.438.0410
http://www.tradeshowtemps.net
<https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.tradeshowtemps
.net%2F&data=04%7C01%7Cpolicecommission%40lapd.online%7C501764e3713847caff7208d9a864
b687%7C642fd61c34dd4fd0af8d443576485883%7C0%7C0%7C637725973209874394%7CUnknown%7CTWF
pbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C2000&s
data=WFUcmOsaT2rBHF%2BgXCteweYiMGLJTy6y201Mp852eew%3D&reserved=0>

*****************

The information contained in this message may be privileged and confidential and
thus protected from disclosure. If you have received this communication in error,
please notify us immediately by replying to the message and deleting it from your
computer. Thank you, Trade Show Temps.

From:
Christina Chapman <
>
Sent:
Monday, November 15, 2021 10:22 AM
To:
Police Commission
Cc:
mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker;
ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff;
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@LegacyLA.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J.
Briggs, II; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com;
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com;
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org;
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org;
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org;
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org
Subject:
Public Comment BOPC 11/15/2021

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Commissioners:

When LAPD reports on crime, we have to be clear it is exactly that: what LAPD is
reporting as crime. It is not a true picture of all violence that is occuring, or
even all laws that are being broken. It is not even a reflection of where crime is
occuring, because we know LAPD and those that report crime do not apply the laws
evenly, and do not acknowledge, track, or even report on all crimes; it is
discretionary, and not all communities or individuals are surveilled or reported on
evenly.

Further, LAPD has a long history of misclassification and misrepresentation of
statistics and “crime data.” In 2015 the LA Times reported that LAPD had
misclassified assaults for a period of 8 years, and an audit by the LAPD’s inspector
general similarly found that assaults were misclassified across a similar but
separate period of time - and this is something that keeps occurring. LAPD also has
a history of citing “crime data” to justify the targeting of a person, location, or
entire community; as was done with Operation LASER and other location-based policing
tactics that assign criminality based on LAPD “analysis;” always targeting Black and
brown communities.

LAPD will always selectively report on “crime” and selectively uphold laws, which is
how they are designed, and none of which keeps us safe. 41.18 for example prohibits
sitting, sleeping, lying, or using personal property on the steps of City Hall and
other areas, a law that applies to everyone but will be selectively enforced to
banish unhoused community members.

LAPD uses the guise of “crime trends” to label entire sections of the community as
being “criminal” while taking over half of the city’s discretionary funding, against
the demands of the majority of the city’s residents. This continued funding results
in the deaths of residents through police violence, displacement, and continued
harassment. We demand LAPD is defunded. We demand an investment in city services and
support that has no connection to police.

Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does
not currently allow this.

Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of

speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in
person.

Christina Chapman (She/Her)
From:
Sara Seidman <
>
Sent:
Monday, November 15, 2021 10:28 AM
To:
Police Commission
Cc:
mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker;
ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff;
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J.
Briggs, II; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com;
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com;
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org;
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org;
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org;
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org
Subject:
Public Comment BOPC 11/15/2021
ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Commissioners:
When LAPD reports on crime, we have to be clear that it is exactly that: what LAPD
is reporting as crime. It is not a true picture of all violence that is occuring, or
even all laws that are being broken. It is not even a reflection of where crime is
occuring, because we know LAPD and those that report crime do not apply the laws
evenly, and do not acknowledge, track, or even report on all crimes; it is
discretionary, and not all communities or individuals are under surveillance or
reported on evenly.
Further, LAPD has a long history of misclassification and misrepresentation of
statistics and “crime data.” In 2015 the LA Times reported that LAPD had
misclassified assaults for a period of 8 years, and an audit by the LAPD’s inspector
general similarly found that assaults were misclassified across a similar but
separate period of time - and this is something that keeps occurring. LAPD also has
a history of citing “crime data” to justify the targeting of a person, location, or
entire community; as was done with Operation LASER and other location-based policing
tactics that assign criminality based on LAPD “analysis;” always targeting Black and
brown communities.

LAPD will always selectively report on “crime” and selectively uphold laws, which is
how they are designed, and none of which keeps us safe. 41.18 for example prohibits
sitting, sleeping, lying, or using personal property on the steps of City Hall and
other areas, a law that applies to everyone but will be selectively enforced to
banish unhoused community members.
LAPD uses the guise of “crime trends” to label entire sections of the community as
being “criminal” while taking over half of the city’s discretionary funding, against
the demands of the majority of the city’s residents. This continued funding results
in the deaths of residents through police violence, displacement, and continued
harassment. We demand LAPD is defunded. We demand an investment in city services and
support that has no connection to police.
Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does
not currently allow this.
Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in
person.
Signed,
Sara Seidman
From:
Liz Sommer <
>
Sent:
Monday, November 15, 2021 10:28 AM
To:
Police Commission
Cc:
mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker;
ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff;
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J.
Briggs, II; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com;
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com;
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org;
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org;
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org;
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org
Subject:
Public Comment BOPC 11/15/2021
ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Commissioners:
When LAPD reports on crime, we have to be clear it is exactly that: what LAPD is
reporting as crime. It is not a true picture of all violence that is occurring, or
even all laws that are being broken. It is not even a reflection of where crime is
occurring, because we know LAPD and those that report crime do not apply the laws
evenly, and do not acknowledge, track, or even report on all crimes; it is
discretionary, and not all communities or individuals are surveilled or reported on
evenly.
Further, LAPD has a long history of misclassification and misrepresentation of
statistics and “crime data.” In 2015 the LA Times reported that LAPD had
misclassified assaults for a period of 8 years, and an audit by the LAPD’s inspector
general similarly found that assaults were misclassified across a similar but
separate period of time - and this is something that keeps occurring. LAPD also has
a history of citing “crime data” to justify the targeting of a person, location, or
entire community; as was done with Operation LASER and other location-based policing
tactics that assign criminality based on LAPD “analysis;” always targeting Black and
brown communities.
LAPD will always selectively report on “crime” and selectively uphold laws, which is
how they are designed, and none of which keeps us safe. 41.18 for example prohibits
sitting, sleeping, lying, or using personal property on the steps of City Hall and
other areas, a law that applies to everyone but will be selectively enforced to
banish unhoused community members.
LAPD uses the guise of “crime trends” to label entire sections of the community as
being “criminal” while taking over half of the city’s discretionary funding, against
the demands of the majority of the city’s residents. This continued funding results
in the deaths of residents through police violence, displacement, and continued
harassment. We demand LAPD is defunded. We demand an investment in city services and
support that has no connection to police.
Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does
not currently allow this.
Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in
person.
Signed,

Elizabeth Sommer

Los Angeles resident
From:
Sent:
Monday, November 15, 2021 10:54 AM
To:
Police Commission
Cc:
mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker;
ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff;
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J.
Briggs, II; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com;
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com;
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org;
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org;
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org;
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org
Subject:
Public Comment BOPC 11/15/2021
ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Commissioners:
When LAPD reports on crime, we have to be clear it is exactly that: what LAPD is
reporting as crime. It is not a true picture of all violence that is occuring, or
even all laws that are being broken. It is not even a reflection of where crime is
occuring, because we know LAPD and those that report crime do not apply the laws
evenly, and do not acknowledge, track, or even report on all crimes; it is
discretionary, and not all communities or individuals are surveilled or reported on
evenly.
Further, LAPD has a long history of misclassification and misrepresentation of
statistics and “crime data.” In 2015 the LA Times reported that LAPD had
misclassified assaults for a period of 8 years, and an audit by the LAPD’s inspector
general similarly found that assaults were misclassified across a similar but
separate period of time - and this is something that keeps occurring. LAPD also has
a history of citing “crime data” to justify the targeting of a person, location, or
entire community; as was done with Operation LASER and other location-based policing
tactics that assign criminality based on LAPD “analysis;” always targeting Black and
brown communities.
LAPD will always selectively report on “crime” and selectively uphold laws, which is
how they are designed, and none of which keeps us safe. 41.18 for example prohibits
sitting, sleeping, lying, or using personal property on the steps of City Hall and
other areas, a law that applies to everyone but will be selectively enforced to
banish unhoused community members.
LAPD uses the guise of “crime trends” to label entire sections of the community as
being “criminal” while taking over half of the city’s discretionary funding, against
the demands of the majority of the city’s residents. This continued funding results

in the deaths of residents through police violence, displacement, and continued
harassment. We demand LAPD is defunded. We demand an investment in city services and
support that has no connection to police.
Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does
not currently allow this.
Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in
person.
Signed,
Becca vb
From:
Harrison Weinfeld <
>
Sent:
Monday, November 15, 2021 11:07 AM
To:
Police Commission
Cc:
mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker;
ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff;
Fails Lapc; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. Briggs, II;
tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com;
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com;
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org;
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org;
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org;
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org
Subject:
Public Comment BOPC 11/15/2021
ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Commissioners:

When LAPD reports on crime, we have to be clear it is exactly that: what LAPD is
reporting as crime. It is not a true picture of all violence that is occuring, or
even all laws that are being broken. It is not even a reflection of where crime is
occuring, because we know LAPD and those that report crime do not apply the laws
evenly, and do not acknowledge, track, or even report on all crimes; it is
discretionary, and not all communities or individuals are surveilled or reported on

evenly.

Further, LAPD has a long history of misclassification and misrepresentation of
statistics and “crime data.” In 2015 the LA Times reported that LAPD had
misclassified assaults for a period of 8 years, and an audit by the LAPD’s inspector
general similarly found that assaults were misclassified across a similar but
separate period of time - and this is something that keeps occurring. LAPD also has
a history of citing “crime data” to justify the targeting of a person, location, or
entire community; as was done with Operation LASER and other location-based policing
tactics that assign criminality based on LAPD “analysis;” always targeting Black and
brown communities.

LAPD will always selectively report on “crime” and selectively uphold laws, which is
how they are designed, and none of which keeps us safe. 41.18 for example prohibits
sitting, sleeping, lying, or using personal property on the steps of City Hall and
other areas, a law that applies to everyone but will be selectively enforced to
banish unhoused community members.

LAPD uses the guise of “crime trends” to label entire sections of the community as
being “criminal” while taking over half of the city’s discretionary funding, against
the demands of the majority of the city’s residents. This continued funding results
in the deaths of residents through police violence, displacement, and continued
harassment. We demand LAPD is defunded. We demand an investment in city services and
support that has no connection to police.

Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does
not currently allow this.

Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in
person.

Signed,
Harrison
From:
Sent:

Ted Trembinski <
Monday, November 15, 2021 11:09 AM

>

To:
Police Commission
Cc:
mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; Los Angeles Mayor's Office; Eileen Decker;
ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff;
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J.
Briggs, II; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com;
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com;
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org;
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org;
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org;
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org
Subject:
Public Comment BOPC 11/15/2021
ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Commissioners:

When LAPD reports on crime, we have to be clear it is exactly that: what LAPD is
reporting as crime. It is not a true picture of all violence that is occuring, or
even all laws that are being broken. It is not even a reflection of where crime is
occuring, because we know LAPD and those that report crime do not apply the laws
evenly, and do not acknowledge, track, or even report on all crimes; it is
discretionary, and not all communities or individuals are surveilled or reported on
evenly.

Further, LAPD has a long history of misclassification and misrepresentation of
statistics and “crime data.” In 2015 the LA Times reported that LAPD had
misclassified assaults for a period of 8 years, and an audit by the LAPD’s inspector
general similarly found that assaults were misclassified across a similar but
separate period of time - and this is something that keeps occurring. LAPD also has
a history of citing “crime data” to justify the targeting of a person, location, or
entire community; as was done with Operation LASER and other location-based policing
tactics that assign criminality based on LAPD “analysis;” always targeting Black and
brown communities.

LAPD will always selectively report on “crime” and selectively uphold laws, which is
how they are designed, and none of which keeps us safe. 41.18 for example prohibits
sitting, sleeping, lying, or using personal property on the steps of City Hall and
other areas, a law that applies to everyone but will be selectively enforced to
banish unhoused community members.

LAPD uses the guise of “crime trends” to label entire sections of the community as
being “criminal” while taking over half of the city’s discretionary funding, against

the demands of the majority of the city’s residents. This continued funding results
in the deaths of residents through police violence, displacement, and continued
harassment. We demand LAPD is defunded. We demand an investment in city services and
support that has no connection to police.

Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does
not currently allow this.

Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in
person.

Signed,
Ted Trembinski
From:
Deborah Markus <
>
Sent:
Monday, November 15, 2021 11:42 AM
To:
Police Commission
Cc:
mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker;
ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff;
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J.
Briggs, II; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com;
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com;
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org;
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org;
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org;
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org
Subject:
Public Comment BOPC 11/15/2021
ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Commissioners:

When LAPD reports on crime, it's just that: what LAPD decides to report as crime.

It's not a true picture of all violence that's occurring, or all laws that are being
broken. It's not even a reflection of where crime is occuring. LAPD and those who
report crimes don't apply the laws evenly. They don't acknowledge, track, or report
on all crimes; it's discretionary, and it's biased.

Further, LAPD has a long history of misclassification and misrepresentation of
statistics and crime data. In 2015, the LA Times reported that LAPD had
misclassified assaults for a period of 8 years. An audit by the LAPD’s inspector
general found that assaults were misclassified across a similar but separate period
of time. This kind of thing keeps on happening.

LAPD also has a history of citing “crime data” to justify the targeting of a person,
location, or entire community, as was done with Operation LASER and other
location-based policing tactics that assign criminality based on LAPD “analysis.”
Black and brown communities are consistently and destructively targeted.

LAPD continues to selectively report on crime and selectively uphold laws. This does
not keep the people of Los Angeles safe. In many cases, it does us harm. 41.18, for
example, prohibits sitting, sleeping, lying, or using personal property on the steps
of City Hall and other areas, a law that applies to everyone but is selectively
enforced to banish unhoused community members.

LAPD uses the guise of “crime trends” to label entire sections of the community as
“criminal.” They take over half of the city’s discretionary funding, against the
demands of the majority of the city’s residents. This continued funding results in
the deaths of residents through police violence, displacement, and continued
harassment.

We demand an investment in city services and support for members of the community.

We need access to affordable healthcare, including mental healthcare.

We need access to affordable housing.

We need access to better education for children and educational opportunities for
adults.

These things would improve our lives and our communities. Any agency genuinely
dedicated to protecting and serving us would support such programs.

Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does
not currently allow this.

Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on the number
of speakers and no 45-minute time limit.

Members of the communities most affected by policing are by far the most
knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the matters before the board, and
about LAPD in their neighborhoods. You need to hear what they have to say.

Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a virtual public-comment option for
people who can’t or don’t want to show up in person.

I am a white woman who has lived and worked in Los Angeles County for over 30 years.
I vote. I care about my community. Please show that you care, too.

--Deborah Markus
From:
Sophia Rome <
>
Sent:
Monday, November 15, 2021 12:10 PM
To:
Police Commission
Cc:
mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker;
ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff;
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J.
Briggs, II; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com;
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com;
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org;
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org;
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; Mitch O'Farrell; councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org;
councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org
Subject:
Public Comment BOPC 11/15/2021
ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Commissioners:

When LAPD reports on crime, we have to be clear about the source and what the report
is: an event which LAPD (not the Webster's Dictionary or another objective source)
considers crime. It is not a true picture of all violence that is occuring, or even
all laws that are being broken. It is not even a reflection of where crime is
occuring, because we know LAPD and those that report crime do not apply the laws
evenly, and do not acknowledge, track, or even report on all crimes; it is
discretionary, and not all communities or individuals are surveilled or reported on
evenly.

Further, LAPD has a long history of misclassification and misrepresentation of
statistics and “crime data.” In 2015 the LA Times reported that LAPD had
misclassified assaults for a period of 8 years, and an audit by the LAPD’s inspector
general similarly found that assaults were misclassified across a similar but
separate period of time - and this is something that keeps occurring. LAPD also has
a history of citing “crime data” to justify the targeting of a person, location, or
entire community; as was done with Operation LASER and other location-based policing
tactics that assign criminality based on LAPD “analysis;” always targeting Black and
brown communities.

LAPD will always selectively report on “crime” and selectively uphold laws, which is
how they are designed, and none of which keeps us safe. 41.18 for example prohibits
sitting, sleeping, lying, or using personal property on the steps of City Hall and
other areas, a law that applies to everyone but will be selectively enforced to
banish unhoused community members.

LAPD uses the guise of “crime trends” to label entire sections of the community as
being “criminal” while taking over half of the city’s discretionary funding, against
the demands of the majority of the city’s residents. This continued funding results
in the deaths of residents through police violence, displacement, and continued
harassment. We demand LAPD is defunded. We demand an investment in city services and
support that has no connection to police.

Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does
not currently allow this.

Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in

person.

Thanks for your time.

Sophia Rome

From:
Emma Olson <
>
Sent:
Monday, November 15, 2021 12:15 PM
To:
Police Commission
Cc:
mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker;
ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff;
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J.
Briggs, II; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com;
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com;
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org;
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org;
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org;
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org
Subject:
Public Comment BOPC 11/15/2021
ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Commissioners:

When LAPD reports on crime, we have to be clear that it is exactly that: what LAPD
is reporting as crime. It is not a true picture of all violence that is occuring, or
even all laws that are being broken. It is not even a reflection of where crime is
occuring, because we know LAPD and those that report crime do not apply the laws
evenly, and do not acknowledge, track, or even report on all crimes; it is
discretionary, and not all communities or individuals are surveilled or reported on
evenly.

Further, LAPD has a long history of misclassification and misrepresentation of

statistics and “crime data.” In 2015 the LA Times reported that LAPD had
misclassified assaults for a period of 8 years, and an audit by the LAPD’s inspector
general similarly found that assaults were misclassified across a similar but
separate period of time - and this is something that keeps occurring. LAPD also has
a history of citing “crime data” to justify the targeting of a person, location, or
entire community; as was done with Operation LASER and other location-based policing
tactics that assign criminality based on LAPD “analysis;” always targeting Black and
brown communities.

LAPD will always selectively report on “crime” and selectively uphold laws, which is
how they are designed, and none of which keeps us safe. 41.18 for example prohibits
sitting, sleeping, lying, or using personal property on the steps of City Hall and
other areas, a law that applies to everyone but will be selectively enforced to
banish unhoused community members.

LAPD uses the guise of “crime trends” to label entire sections of the community as
being “criminal” while taking over half of the city’s discretionary funding, against
the demands of the majority of the city’s residents. This continued funding results
in the deaths of residents through police violence, displacement, and continued
harassment. We demand LAPD is defunded. We demand an investment in city services and
support that has no connection to police.

Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does
not currently allow this.

Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in
person.

Signed,

Emma Irene Olson (she/her/hers)
From:
Anna Montgomery <
>
Sent:
Monday, November 15, 2021 12:17 PM
To:
Police Commission
Cc:
mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker; ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale
Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; lapcfails@gmail.com;
lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. Briggs, II;
tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com;
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com;
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org;
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org;
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org;
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org
Subject:
Public Comment BOPC 11/15/2021
ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Commissioners:

When LAPD reports on crime, we have to be clear it is exactly that: what LAPD is
reporting as crime. It is not a true picture of all violence that is occuring, or
even all laws that are being broken. It is not even a reflection of where crime is
occuring, because we know LAPD and those that report crime do not apply the laws
evenly, and do not acknowledge, track, or even report on all crimes; it is
discretionary, and not all communities or individuals are surveilled or reported on
evenly.

Further, LAPD has a long history of misclassification and misrepresentation of
statistics and “crime data.” In 2015 the LA Times reported that LAPD had
misclassified assaults for a period of 8 years, and an audit by the LAPD’s inspector
general similarly found that assaults were misclassified across a similar but
separate period of time - and this is something that keeps occurring. LAPD also has
a history of citing “crime data” to justify the targeting of a person, location, or
entire community; as was done with Operation LASER and other location-based policing
tactics that assign criminality based on LAPD “analysis;” always targeting Black and
brown communities.

LAPD will always selectively report on “crime” and selectively uphold laws, which is
how they are designed, and none of which keeps us safe. 41.18 for example prohibits
sitting, sleeping, lying, or using personal property on the steps of City Hall and
other areas, a law that applies to everyone but will be selectively enforced to
banish unhoused community members.

LAPD uses the guise of “crime trends” to label entire sections of the community as
being “criminal” while taking over half of the city’s discretionary funding, against
the demands of the majority of the city’s residents. This continued funding results
in the deaths of residents through police violence, displacement, and continued
harassment. We demand LAPD is defunded. We demand an investment in city services and
support that has no connection to police.

Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does
not currently allow this.

Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in
person.

Signed,
Anna Montgomery

From:
Jennifer Maldonado Tooley <
>
Sent:
Monday, November 15, 2021 5:43 AM
To:
Police Commission
Cc:
mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker;
ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff;
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@LegacyLA.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J.
Briggs, II; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com;
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com;
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org;
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org;
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org;
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org
Subject:
Public Comment BOPC 11/15/2021
ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Commissioners:

When LAPD reports on crime, we have to be clear it is exactly that: what LAPD is
reporting as crime. It is not a true picture of all violence that is occuring, or
even all laws that are being broken. It is not even a reflection of where crime is
occuring, because we know LAPD and those that report crime do not apply the laws
evenly, and do not acknowledge, track, or even report on all crimes; it is
discretionary, and not all communities or individuals are surveilled or reported on
evenly.

Further, LAPD has a long history of misclassification and misrepresentation of
statistics and “crime data.” In 2015 the LA Times reported that LAPD had
misclassified assaults for a period of 8 years, and an audit by the LAPD’s inspector
general similarly found that assaults were misclassified across a similar but
separate period of time - and this is something that keeps occurring. LAPD also has
a history of citing “crime data” to justify the targeting of a person, location, or
entire community; as was done with Operation LASER and other location-based policing
tactics that assign criminality based on LAPD “analysis;” always targeting Black and
brown communities.

LAPD will always selectively report on “crime” and selectively uphold laws, which is
how they are designed, and none of which keeps us safe. 41.18 for example prohibits
sitting, sleeping, lying, or using personal property on the steps of City Hall and
other areas, a law that applies to everyone but will be selectively enforced to
banish unhoused community members.

LAPD uses the guise of “crime trends” to label entire sections of the community as
being “criminal” while taking over half of the city’s discretionary funding, against
the demands of the majority of the city’s residents. This continued funding results
in the deaths of residents through police violence, displacement, and continued
harassment. We demand LAPD is defunded. We demand an investment in city services and
support that has no connection to police.

Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does
not currently allow this.

Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the

matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in
person.

Signed,

Jennifer Tooley
From:
Benjamin Schifano <
Sent:
Monday, November 15, 2021 12:56 PM
To:
Police Commission
Subject:
Public Comment BOPC 11/15/2021

>

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Commissioners:
When LAPD reports on crime, we have to be clear it is exactly that: what LAPD is
reporting as crime. It is not a true picture of all violence that is occurring, or
even all laws that are being broken. It is not even a reflection of where crime is
occurring, because we know LAPD and those that report crime do not apply the laws
evenly, and do not acknowledge, track, or even report on all crimes; it is
discretionary, and not all communities or individuals are surveilled or reported on
evenly.
Further, LAPD has a long history of misclassification and misrepresentation of
statistics and “crime data.” In 2015 the LA Times reported that LAPD had
misclassified assaults for a period of 8 years, and an audit by the LAPD’s inspector
general similarly found that assaults were misclassified across a similar but
separate period of time - and this is something that keeps occurring. LAPD also has
a history of citing “crime data” to justify the targeting of a person, location, or
entire community; as was done with Operation LASER and other location-based policing
tactics that assign criminality based on LAPD “analysis;” always targeting Black and
brown communities.
LAPD will always selectively report on “crime” and selectively uphold laws, which is
how they are designed, and none of which keeps us safe. 41.18 for example prohibits
sitting, sleeping, lying, or using personal property on the steps of City Hall and
other areas, a law that applies to everyone but will be selectively enforced to
banish unhoused community members.
LAPD uses the guise of “crime trends” to label entire sections of the community as
being “criminal” while taking over half of the city’s discretionary funding, against
the demands of the majority of the city’s residents. This continued funding results
in the deaths of residents through police violence, displacement, and continued
harassment. We demand LAPD is defunded. We demand an investment in city services and
support that has no connection to police.

Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does
not currently allow this.
Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in
person.
Signed,

Ben Schifano
Los Angeles resident
From:
Sarah Bowers <
>
Sent:
Monday, November 15, 2021 1:32 PM
To:
Police Commission
Cc:
mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; Mayor Helpdesk; Eileen Decker;
ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff;
lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. Briggs, II; Mayor
Garcetti; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org;
councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org;
paul.krekorian@lacity.org; Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org;
contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org; councilmember.martinez@lacity.org;
councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org;
councilmember.price@lacity.org; Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org;
councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org
Subject:
BOPC Public Comment: 11/15/2021
ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Dear Board of Commissioners:
As a citizen of Los Angeles District 11 I'm writing to submit public comments to the
LAPC Meeting.

General Public Comment: Public Comment Limitations
Stop capping your meetings’ public comment period at a mere forty-five minutes. You
give 45 minutes for public comment from a city of 4 million people. Despite your
weekly protestations to the contrary, you are silencing the voices of Angelenos by
limiting who can speak at your meetings, and for how long.

Let people speak after each agenda item; the other way doesn’t make sense.

Members of the communities most affected by policing are by far the most
knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the matters before the board, and
about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to hear what they have to say.
General Public Comment: LAPC Meeting Time
Why are these meetings held at the same time as City Council and Board of Supervisor
meetings? Can we please change the meeting time so more people can participate in
the meetings?
General Public Comment: LAPD Reporting
I want to explain why Angelenos like me are skeptical about LAPD reporting. First
off, LAPD reporting on itself just doesn't make sense. Would the IRS allow
businesses and companies to perform audits on themselves by their own employees and
contractors? No. Secondly, reports are further skewed by what LAPD, and police in
general commits, defines as crime. What they define as crime include racist,
colonialistic, and sexist concepts and views. What LAPD and policing in general
count as as crime is not a true picture of all violence that is occuring, or even
all laws that are being broken. It is not even a reflection of where crime is
occuring, because we know LAPD and those that report crime do not apply the laws
evenly, and do not acknowledge, track, or even report on all crimes; it is
discretionary, and not all communities or individuals are surveilled or reported on
evenly. If LAPD were to use an evenly applied notion of what "crime" really is, they
would have to arrest and/or fine most of their own officers. They use "crime trends"
to generalize entire quadrants of the city as being criminal or high crime areas
while LAPD themselves use over half of the city's discretionary funding against the
demands of the majority of the city's residents.
LA Times and even LAPD's own Inspector General have found that assaults were
misclassified across a similar but separate period of time - and this is something
that keeps occurring. LAPD also has a history of citing “crime data” to justify the
targeting of a person, location, or entire community; as was done with Operation
LASER and other location-based policing tactics that assign criminality based on
LAPD “analysis;” always targeting Black and brown communities.
One example is 41.18 for example prohibits sitting, sleeping, lying, or using
personal property on the steps of City Hall and other areas, a law that applies to
everyone but will be selectively enforced to banish unhoused community members.
Another example is the fact that many LAPD officers refuse to obey the laws they
swear to protect by refusing to be vaccinated.
These are just some of the reasons why community members doubt the authenticity and
truth behind LAPD's reporting and why you should, too.
Sincerely,
Sarah Bowers

From:
Bethany Heykoop <
>
Sent:
Monday, November 15, 2021 1:38 PM
To:
Police Commission
Cc:
Michel Moore; Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; LAPC Fails; Mayor Garcetti; Mayor
Helpdesk; contactcd4@lacity.org; councilmember.Lee@lacity.org;
councilmember.blumenfield@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org;
councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org; councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org;
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.martinez@lacity.org;
councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org;
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; Dale
Bonner; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; ethics.commission@lacity.org;
james.queally@latimes.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; lou@LegacyLA.org;
mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; Richard Tefank; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff;
Eileen Decker; William J. Briggs, II; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
paul.krekorian@lacity.org; tips@laist.com
Subject:
Public Comment 11/16/2021
ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Commissioners:
When LAPD reports on crime, we have to be clear it is exactly that: what LAPD is
reporting as crime. It is not a true picture of all violence that is occuring, or
even all laws that are being broken. It is not even a reflection of where crime is
occuring, because we know LAPD and those that report crime do not apply the laws
evenly, and do not acknowledge, track, or even report on all crimes; it is
discretionary, and not all communities or individuals are surveilled or reported on
evenly.
Further, LAPD has a long history of misclassification and misrepresentation of
statistics and “crime data.” In 2015 the LA Times reported that LAPD had
misclassified assaults for a period of 8 years, and an audit by the LAPD’s inspector
general similarly found that assaults were misclassified across a similar but
separate period of time - and this is something that keeps occurring. LAPD also has
a history of citing “crime data” to justify the targeting of a person, location, or
entire community; as was done with Operation LASER and other location-based policing
tactics that assign criminality based on LAPD “analysis;” always targeting Black and
brown communities.
LAPD will always selectively report on “crime” and selectively uphold laws, which is
how they are designed, and none of which keeps us safe. 41.18 for example prohibits
sitting, sleeping, lying, or using personal property on the steps of City Hall and
other areas, a law that applies to everyone but will be selectively enforced to
banish unhoused community members.
LAPD uses the guise of “crime trends” to label entire sections of the community as
being “criminal” while taking over half of the city’s discretionary funding, against
the demands of the majority of the city’s residents. This continued funding results
in the deaths of residents through police violence, displacement, and continued

harassment. We demand LAPD is defunded. We demand an investment in city services and
support that has no connection to police.
Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does
not currently allow this.
Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in
person.
Signed, Bethany
From:
Samantha Lappin <
>
Sent:
Monday, November 15, 2021 2:16 PM
To:
Police Commission
Cc:
mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker;
ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff;
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J.
Briggs, II; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com;
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com;
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org;
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org;
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org;
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org
Subject:
Public Comment BOPC 11/15/2021
ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Commissioners:
When LAPD reports on crime, we have to be clear it is exactly that: what LAPD is
reporting as crime. It is not a true picture of all violence that is occuring, or
even all laws that are being broken. It is not even a reflection of where crime is
occuring, because we know LAPD and those that report crime do not apply the laws
evenly, and do not acknowledge, track, or even report on all crimes; it is
discretionary, and not all communities or individuals are surveilled or reported on
evenly.
Further, LAPD has a long history of misclassification and misrepresentation of
statistics and “crime data.” In 2015 the LA Times reported that LAPD had

misclassified assaults for a period of 8 years, and an audit by the LAPD’s inspector
general similarly found that assaults were misclassified across a similar but
separate period of time - and this is something that keeps occurring. LAPD also has
a history of citing “crime data” to justify the targeting of a person, location, or
entire community; as was done with Operation LASER and other location-based policing
tactics that assign criminality based on LAPD “analysis;” always targeting Black and
brown communities.
LAPD will always selectively report on “crime” and selectively uphold laws, which is
how they are designed, and none of which keeps us safe. 41.18 for example prohibits
sitting, sleeping, lying, or using personal property on the steps of City Hall and
other areas, a law that applies to everyone but will be selectively enforced to
banish unhoused community members.
LAPD uses the guise of “crime trends” to label entire sections of the community as
being “criminal” while taking over half of the city’s discretionary funding, against
the demands of the majority of the city’s residents. This continued funding results
in the deaths of residents through police violence, displacement, and continued
harassment. We demand LAPD is defunded. We demand an investment in city services and
support that has no connection to police.
Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does
not currently allow this.
Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in
person.
Signed,
Samantha

Sammi Lappin
Communicator & Educator
she/her

From:
Gabriel Diani <
>
Sent:
Monday, November 15, 2021 2:27 PM
To:
Police Commission
Cc:
mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker;
ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff;
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J.
Briggs, II; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com;

mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com;
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org;
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org;
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org;
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org
Subject:
Public Comment BOPC 11/15/2021
ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Commissioners:

When LAPD reports on crime, we have to be clear it is exactly that: what LAPD is
reporting as crime. It is not a true picture of all violence that is occuring, or
even all laws that are being broken. It is not even a reflection of where crime is
occuring, because we know LAPD and those that report crime do not apply the laws
evenly, and do not acknowledge, track, or even report on all crimes; it is
discretionary, and not all communities or individuals are surveilled or reported on
evenly.

Further, LAPD has a long history of misclassification and misrepresentation of
statistics and “crime data.” In 2015 the LA Times reported that LAPD had
misclassified assaults for a period of 8 years, and an audit by the LAPD’s inspector
general similarly found that assaults were misclassified across a similar but
separate period of time - and this is something that keeps occurring. LAPD also has
a history of citing “crime data” to justify the targeting of a person, location, or
entire community; as was done with Operation LASER and other location-based policing
tactics that assign criminality based on LAPD “analysis;” always targeting Black and
brown communities.

LAPD will always selectively report on “crime” and selectively uphold laws, which is
how they are designed, and none of which keeps us safe. 41.18 for example prohibits
sitting, sleeping, lying, or using personal property on the steps of City Hall and
other areas, a law that applies to everyone but will be selectively enforced to
banish unhoused community members.

LAPD uses the guise of “crime trends” to label entire sections of the community as
being “criminal” while taking over half of the city’s discretionary funding, against
the demands of the majority of the city’s residents. This continued funding results
in the deaths of residents through police violence, displacement, and continued
harassment. We demand LAPD is defunded. We demand an investment in city services and
support that has no connection to police.

Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does
not currently allow this.

Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in
person.

Signed,

Gabe Diani
From:
Catherine Safley <
>
Sent:
Monday, November 15, 2021 2:32 PM
To:
Police Commission
Cc:
aul.krekorian@lacity.org; Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org;
contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org; councilmember.martinez@lacity.org;
councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org;
councilmember.price@lacity.org; Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org;
councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org;
councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org
Subject:
Public Comment BOPC 11/15/2021
ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Commissioners:
When LAPD reports on crime, we have to be clear it is exactly that: what LAPD is
reporting as crime. It is not a true picture of all violence that is occuring, or
even all laws that are being broken. It is not even a reflection of where crime is
occurring, since we know LAPD and those that report crime do not apply the laws
evenly, and do not acknowledge, track, or even report on all crimes; it is
discretionary, and not all communities or individuals are surveilled or reported on
evenly.
Further, LAPD has a long history of misclassification and misrepresentation of
statistics and “crime data.” In 2015 the LA Times reported that LAPD had
misclassified assaults for a period of 8 years, and an audit by the LAPD’s inspector
general similarly found that assaults were misclassified across a similar but
separate period of time; this is something that keeps happening within LAPD. The
department also has a history of citing “crime data” to justify the targeting of a

person, location, or entire community, as was done with Operation LASER and other
location-based policing tactics that assign criminality based on LAPD “analysis,”
with Black and brown communities always being the target.
LAPD will always selectively report on “crime” and selectively uphold laws; this is
by design, and none of it keeps us safe. 41.18, for example, prohibits sitting,
sleeping, lying, or using personal property on the steps of City Hall and other
areas; this law technically applies to everyone, but will be selectively enforced as
a means to banish unhoused community members.
LAPD uses the guise of “crime trends” to label entire sections of the community as
being “criminal” while taking over half of the city’s discretionary funding against
the demands of the majority of the city’s residents. The continued funding of LAPD
results in the deaths of residents through police violence, displacement, and
ongoing harassment. We demand that LAPD be defunded. We demand an investment in city
services and support that have no connection to police.
Regarding public comment: let people speak after agenda items! The community must
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on each item. Fear
of public knowledge, public comment and an aim to maintain the power of LAPD in
defiance of the will of the people are the only reasons why Police Commission does
not currently allow this.
Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of
speakers and no time limit. Members of the communities who are most affected by
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the
matters before the board, and about the impact of LAPD in their neighborhoods, and
you need to hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately and
maintain a virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show
up in person.

Signed,
Catherine Safley
From:
Tiff Guerra <
>
Sent:
Monday, November 15, 2021 2:37 PM
To:
Police Commission
Cc:
mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker;
ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff;
LAPC Fails; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. Briggs, II;
tips@laist.com; Rector, Kevin; james.queally@latimes.com; Mayor Garcetti;
ericgarcetti@gmail.com; councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org;
councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org;
paul.krekorian@lacity.org; Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org;
contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org; councilmember.martinez@lacity.org;
councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org;
councilmember.price@lacity.org; Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; Mitch O'Farrell;

councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org
Subject:
public comment Nov 16th 2021
ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Hi,
Your weekly reminder that the most proven way to decrease violence, theft, harm done
in neighborhoods and increase people's safety and well-being is to increase people's
access to health care services, permanent housing, and additional resources and
expanding such programs as Universal Basic Income. To what extent is crime created
when you cut people off from their most basic needs? The continued funding of LAPD
at over $3B while people die from lack of access to housing and other services is
cruel and inhumane.
Also please take the time usually dedicated to close examination of LAPD's reports
of crime and use that for anything else. They simply do not represent anything true
or real to the extent that such time can be justified, except to continue the
charade that police are able to accurately track and report on such things, and
provide feedback in a way that is meaningful.
We demand that LAPD is defunded. LAPD is corrupt and cannot be reformed.
Defund the police,

-T Guerra
they/them/theirs

From:
Carolyn Canterbury <
>
Sent:
Monday, November 15, 2021 2:57 PM
To:
Police Commission
Cc:
Michel Moore; Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; Mitch O'Farrell;
contactcd4@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org;
councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org; councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org;
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.martinez@lacity.org;
councilmember.price@lacity.org; councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org;
councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; ericgarcetti@gmail.com;

ethics.commission@lacity.org; james.queally@latimes.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com;
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@LegacyLA.org; mayor.garcetti@lacity.org;
mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; Richard Tefank; Sandra
Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; Eileen Decker; William J. Briggs, II;
paul.koretz@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org; tips@laist.com
Subject:
Public Comment BOPC 11/15/2021
ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Hello,
I am hoping I can just get a response from someone here on one basic question.
Can you acknowledge that harm has been done to individual citizens and the community
as a whole by certain law enforcement officers and agencies?
A simple yes or no would do.

Thank you so much for your time,
Carolyn Canterbury
-Carolyn H. Canterbury
c | 3 <tel:
www.linkedin.com/in/carolyncanterbury
<https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.linkedin.com%2
Fin%2Fcarolyncanterbury&data=04%7C01%7Cpolicecommission%40lapd.online%7Cdc3c64e480a0
4dcd8d4308d9a88b4f4a%7C642fd61c34dd4fd0af8d443576485883%7C0%7C0%7C637726138720022233
%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI
6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=kcLQc6pyP2c4sFeVLaZHO9BxGbpj7r%2B3zeLMvqW7OpI%3D&reserved=0>

From:
Margaret Starbuck <
>
Sent:
Monday, November 15, 2021 3:10 PM
To:
Police Commission
Cc:
mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker;
ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff;
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@LegacyLA.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J.
Briggs, II; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com;
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com;
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org;
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org;
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org;

councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org
Subject:
Public Comment BOPC 11/15/2021
ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Commissioners:

When LAPD reports on crime, we have to be clear it is exactly that: what LAPD is
reporting as crime. It is not a true picture of all violence that is occuring, or
even all laws that are being broken. It is not even a reflection of where crime is
occuring, because we know LAPD and those that report crime do not apply the laws
evenly, and do not acknowledge, track, or even report on all crimes; it is
discretionary, and not all communities or individuals are surveilled or reported on
evenly.

Further, LAPD has a long history of misclassification and misrepresentation of
statistics and “crime data.” In 2015 the LA Times reported that LAPD had
misclassified assaults for a period of 8 years, and an audit by the LAPD’s inspector
general similarly found that assaults were misclassified across a similar but
separate period of time - and this is something that keeps occurring. LAPD also has
a history of citing “crime data” to justify the targeting of a person, location, or
entire community; as was done with Operation LASER and other location-based policing
tactics that assign criminality based on LAPD “analysis;” always targeting Black and
brown communities.

LAPD will always selectively report on “crime” and selectively uphold laws, which is
how they are designed, and none of which keeps us safe. 41.18 for example prohibits
sitting, sleeping, lying, or using personal property on the steps of City Hall and
other areas, a law that applies to everyone but will be selectively enforced to
banish unhoused community members.

LAPD uses the guise of “crime trends” to label entire sections of the community as
being “criminal” while taking over half of the city’s discretionary funding, against
the demands of the majority of the city’s residents. This continued funding results
in the deaths of residents through police violence, displacement, and continued
harassment. We demand LAPD is defunded. We demand an investment in city services and
support that has no connection to police.

Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does
not currently allow this.

Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in
person.

Signed,
Margaret Starbuck
From:
Janee Lennox <
>
Sent:
Monday, November 15, 2021 3:53 PM
To:
Police Commission; mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org;
Eileen Decker; ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa;
Steve Soboroff; lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@LegacyLA.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore;
William J. Briggs, II; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com;
james.queally@latimes.com; mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com;
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org;
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org;
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org;
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org
Subject:
Public Comment BOPC 11/15/2021
ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
When LAPD reports on crime, we have to be clear it is exactly that: what LAPD is
reporting as crime. It is not a true picture of all violence that is occuring, or
even all laws that are being broken. It is not even a reflection of where crime is
occuring, because we know LAPD and those that report crime do not apply the laws
evenly, and do not acknowledge, track, or even report on all crimes; it is
discretionary, and not all communities or individuals are surveilled or reported on
evenly.

Further, LAPD has a long history of misclassification and misrepresentation of
statistics and “crime data.” In 2015 the LA Times reported that LAPD had
misclassified assaults for a period of 8 years, and an audit by the LAPD’s inspector
general similarly found that assaults were misclassified across a similar but
separate period of time - and this is something that keeps occurring. LAPD also has
a history of citing “crime data” to justify the targeting of a person, location, or
entire community; as was done with Operation LASER and other location-based policing
tactics that assign criminality based on LAPD “analysis;” always targeting Black and
brown communities.

LAPD will always selectively report on “crime” and selectively uphold laws, which is
how they are designed, and none of which keeps us safe. 41.18 for example prohibits
sitting, sleeping, lying, or using personal property on the steps of City Hall and
other areas, a law that applies to everyone but will be selectively enforced to
banish unhoused community members.

LAPD uses the guise of “crime trends” to label entire sections of the community as
being “criminal” while taking over half of the city’s discretionary funding, against
the demands of the majority of the city’s residents. This continued funding results
in the deaths of residents through police violence, displacement, and continued
harassment. We demand LAPD is defunded. We demand an investment in city services and
support that has no connection to police.

Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does
not currently allow this.

Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in
person.

Signed,
JL
BLM
From:
Laura Adery <
>
Sent:
Monday, November 15, 2021 3:52 PM
To:
Police Commission
Cc:
mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; Mayor Helpdesk; Eileen Decker;
ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff;
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@LegacyLA.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J.
Briggs, II; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com;
Mayor Garcetti; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org;
councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org;
paul.krekorian@lacity.org; Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org;
contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org; councilmember.martinez@lacity.org;
councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org;
councilmember.price@lacity.org; Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org;
councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org;
councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org
Subject:
Public Comment BOPC 11/15/2021

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Commissioners:

When LAPD reports on crime, we have to be clear it is exactly that: what LAPD is
reporting as crime. It is not a true picture of all violence that is occuring, or
even all laws that are being broken. It is not even a reflection of where crime is
occuring, because we know LAPD and those that report crime do not apply the laws
evenly, and do not acknowledge, track, or even report on all crimes; it is
discretionary, and not all communities or individuals are surveilled or reported on
evenly.

Further, LAPD has a long history of misclassification and misrepresentation of
statistics and “crime data.” In 2015 the LA Times reported that LAPD had
misclassified assaults for a period of 8 years, and an audit by the LAPD’s inspector
general similarly found that assaults were misclassified across a similar but
separate period of time - and this is something that keeps occurring. LAPD also has
a history of citing “crime data” to justify the targeting of a person, location, or
entire community; as was done with Operation LASER and other location-based policing
tactics that assign criminality based on LAPD “analysis;” always targeting Black and
brown communities.

LAPD will always selectively report on “crime” and selectively uphold laws, which is
how they are designed, and none of which keeps us safe. 41.18 for example prohibits
sitting, sleeping, lying, or using personal property on the steps of City Hall and
other areas, a law that applies to everyone but will be selectively enforced to
banish unhoused community members.

LAPD uses the guise of “crime trends” to label entire sections of the community as
being “criminal” while taking over half of the city’s discretionary funding, against
the demands of the majority of the city’s residents. This continued funding results
in the deaths of residents through police violence, displacement, and continued
harassment. We demand LAPD is defunded. We demand an investment in city services and
support that has no connection to police.

Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does
not currently allow this.

Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by

policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in
person.

Signed,
Laura
From:
Ken Barnard <
>
Sent:
Monday, November 15, 2021 4:00 PM
To:
Police Commission
Cc:
mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; Mayor Helpdesk; Eileen Decker;
ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff;
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J.
Briggs, II; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com;
Mayor Garcetti; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org;
councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org;
paul.krekorian@lacity.org; Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org;
contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org; councilmember.martinez@lacity.org;
councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org;
councilmember.price@lacity.org; Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org;
councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org;
councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org
Subject:
Public Comment BOPC 11/15/2021
ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Commissioners:
When LAPD reports on crime, we have to be clear it is exactly that: what LAPD is
reporting as crime. It is not a true picture of all violence that is occuring, or
even all laws that are being broken. It is not even a reflection of where crime is
occuring, because we know LAPD and those that report crime do not apply the laws
evenly, and do not acknowledge, track, or even report on all crimes; it is
discretionary, and not all communities or individuals are surveilled or reported on
evenly.
Further, LAPD has a long history of misclassification and misrepresentation of
statistics and “crime data.” In 2015 the LA Times reported that LAPD had
misclassified assaults for a period of 8 years, and an audit by the LAPD’s inspector
general similarly found that assaults were misclassified across a similar but
separate period of time - and this is something that keeps occurring. LAPD also has
a history of citing “crime data” to justify the targeting of a person, location, or
entire community; as was done with Operation LASER and other location-based policing
tactics that assign criminality based on LAPD “analysis;” always targeting Black and
brown communities.

LAPD will always selectively report on “crime” and selectively uphold laws, which is
how they are designed, and none of which keeps us safe. 41.18 for example prohibits
sitting, sleeping, lying, or using personal property on the steps of City Hall and
other areas, a law that applies to everyone but will be selectively enforced to
banish unhoused community members.
LAPD uses the guise of “crime trends” to label entire sections of the community as
being “criminal” while taking over half of the city’s discretionary funding, against
the demands of the majority of the city’s residents. This continued funding results
in the deaths of residents through police violence, displacement, and continued
harassment. We demand LAPD is defunded. We demand an investment in city services and
support that has no connection to police.
Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does
not currently allow this.
Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in
person.

- Ken Barnard
From:
Lucas O'Connor <
>
Sent:
Monday, November 15, 2021 4:12 PM
To:
Police Commission
Cc:
mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker;
ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff;
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J.
Briggs, II; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com;
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com;
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org;
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org;
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org;
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org
Subject:
Public Comment BOPC 11/15/2021
ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Commissioners:

When LAPD reports on crime, we have to be clear it is exactly that: what LAPD is
reporting as crime. It is not a true picture of all violence that is occuring, or
even all laws that are being broken. It is not even a reflection of where crime is
occuring, because we know LAPD and those that report crime do not apply the laws
evenly, and do not acknowledge, track, or even report on all crimes; it is
discretionary, and not all communities or individuals are surveilled or reported on
evenly.

Further, LAPD has a long history of misclassification and misrepresentation of
statistics and “crime data.” In 2015 the LA Times reported that LAPD had
misclassified assaults for a period of 8 years, and an audit by the LAPD’s inspector
general similarly found that assaults were misclassified across a similar but
separate period of time - and this is something that keeps occurring. LAPD also has
a history of citing “crime data” to justify the targeting of a person, location, or
entire community; as was done with Operation LASER and other location-based policing
tactics that assign criminality based on LAPD “analysis;” always targeting Black and
brown communities.

LAPD will always selectively report on “crime” and selectively uphold laws, which is
how they are designed, and none of which keeps us safe. 41.18 for example prohibits
sitting, sleeping, lying, or using personal property on the steps of City Hall and
other areas, a law that applies to everyone but will be selectively enforced to
banish unhoused community members.

LAPD uses the guise of “crime trends” to label entire sections of the community as
being “criminal” while taking over half of the city’s discretionary funding, against
the demands of the majority of the city’s residents. This continued funding results
in the deaths of residents through police violence, displacement, and continued
harassment. We demand LAPD is defunded. We demand an investment in city services and
support that has no connection to police.

Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does
not currently allow this.

Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in
person.

Signed,
Lucas O'Connor
From:
Audrey Georg <
>
Sent:
Monday, November 15, 2021 4:16 PM
To:
Police Commission
Cc:
mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker;
ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff;
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@LegacyLA.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J.
Briggs, II; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com;
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com;
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org;
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org;
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org;
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org
Subject:
My public comment for the PC meeting on 11/16
ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Commissioners:

When LAPD reports on crime, we have to be clear it is exactly that: what LAPD is
reporting as crime. It is not a true picture of all violence that is occurring, or
even all laws that are being broken. It is not even a reflection of where crime is
occurring, because we know LAPD and those that report crime do not apply the laws
evenly, and do not acknowledge, track, or even report on all crimes; it is
discretionary, and not all communities or individuals are surveilled or reported on
evenly.

Further, LAPD has a long history of misrepresenting statistics and “crime data” and
spinning them to suit its needs, such as to get approval for higher budgets and more
deadly toys. In 2015 the LA Times reported that LAPD had misclassified assaults for
a period of 8 years, and an audit by the LAPD’s inspector general similarly found
that assaults were mis-classified across a similar but separate period of time - and
this is something that keeps occurring. LAPD also has a history of citing “crime
data” to justify the targeting of a person, location, or entire community; as was
done with Operation LASER and other location-based policing tactics that assign
criminality based on LAPD “analysis;” always targeting Black and brown communities.

LAPD will always selectively report on “crime” and selectively uphold laws, which is
how they are designed, and none of which keeps us safe. 41.18 for example prohibits
sitting, sleeping, lying, or using personal property on the steps of City Hall and
other areas, a law that applies to everyone but will be selectively enforced to
banish unhoused community members.

LAPD uses the guise of “crime trends” to label entire sections of the community as
being “criminal” while taking over half of the city’s discretionary funding, against
the demands of the majority of the city’s residents. This continued funding results
in the deaths of residents through police violence, displacement, and continued
harassment. We demand LAPD is defunded. We demand an investment in city services and
support that has no connection to police.

Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does
not currently allow this.

Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in
person.

Signed,

Audrey Georg

“If you are neutral in situations of injustice, you have chosen the side of the
oppressor.” Desmond Tutu
From:
Lucia Pier <
>
Sent:
Monday, November 15, 2021 4:35 PM
To:
Police Commission
Cc:
mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker;
ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff;
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@LegacyLA.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J.
Briggs, II; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com;
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com;
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org;
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org;

Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; Councilmember Rodriguez;
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org;
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org
Subject:
Public Comment BOPC 11/16/2021
ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Commissioners:

When LAPD reports on crime, we have to be clear it is exactly that: what LAPD is
reporting as crime. It is not a true picture of all violence that is occuring, or
even all laws that are being broken. It is not even a reflection of where crime is
occuring, because we know LAPD and those that report crime do not apply the laws
evenly, and do not acknowledge, track, or even report on all crimes; it is
discretionary, and not all communities or individuals are surveilled or reported on
evenly.
Further, LAPD has a long history of misclassification and misrepresentation of
statistics and “crime data.” In 2015 the LA Times reported that LAPD had
misclassified assaults for a period of 8 years, and an audit by the LAPD’s inspector
general similarly found that assaults were misclassified across a similar but
separate period of time - and this is something that keeps occurring. LAPD also has
a history of citing “crime data” to justify the targeting of a person, location, or
entire community; as was done with Operation LASER and other location-based policing
tactics that assign criminality based on LAPD “analysis;” always targeting Black and
brown communities.
LAPD will always selectively report on “crime” and selectively uphold laws, which is
how they are designed, and none of which keeps us safe. 41.18 for example prohibits
sitting, sleeping, lying, or using personal property on the steps of City Hall and
other areas, a law that applies to everyone but will be selectively enforced to
banish unhoused community members.
LAPD uses the guise of “crime trends” to label entire sections of the community as
being “criminal” while taking over half of the city’s discretionary funding, against
the demands of the majority of the city’s residents. This continued funding results
in the deaths of residents through police violence, displacement, and continued
harassment. We demand LAPD is defunded. We demand an investment in city services and
support that has no connection to police.
Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does
not currently allow this.
Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of

speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in
person.

Signed,
Lucia Pier

-LUCIA PIER
she/her/hers
From:
Peggy Lee Kennedy <
>
Sent:
Monday, November 15, 2021 4:37 PM
To:
Police Commission
Cc:
mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker;
ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff;
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J.
Briggs, II; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com;
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com;
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org;
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org;
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org;
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org
Subject:
Public Comment BOPC 11/15/2021
ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Commissioners:

When LAPD reports on crime, it can be and often is selective. It is not a true
picture of all violence that is occuring, or even all laws that are being broken. It
is not even a reflection of where crime is occuring, because we know LAPD and those
that report crime do not apply the laws evenly, and do not acknowledge, track, or
even report on all crimes; it is discretionary, and not all communities or
individuals are surveilled or reported on evenly.

Further, LAPD has a history of misclassification and misrepresentation of statistics
and “crime data.” In 2015 the LA Times reported that LAPD had misclassified assaults
for a period of 8 years, and an audit by the LAPD’s inspector general similarly
found that assaults were misclassified across a similar but separate period of time
- and this is something that keeps occurring.

LAPD also has a history of citing “crime data” to justify the targeting of a person,
location, or entire community; as was done with Operation LASER and other
location-based policing tactics that assign criminality based on LAPD “analysis;”
always targeting Black and brown communities.

LAPD will always selectively report on “crime” and selectively uphold laws, which is
how they are designed, and none of which keeps us safe. LAMC 41.18 for example
prohibits sitting, sleeping, lying, or using personal property on the steps of City
Hall and other areas, a law that applies to everyone but will be selectively
enforced to banish unhoused community members.

LAPD uses the guise of “crime trends” to label entire sections of the community as
being “criminal” while taking over half of the city’s discretionary funding, against
the demands of the majority of the city’s residents. This continued funding results
in the deaths of residents through police violence, displacement, and continued
harassment. We demand LAPD is defunded. We demand an investment in city services and
support that has no connection to police.

Regarding public comment:
- Let people speak after agenda items! The community must have input on agenda items
after hearing additional information on the item; it is through fear of public
knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does not currently allow
this.
- Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number
of speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in
person.

Peggy Lee Kennedy
Venice Justice Committee
P.O. Box 2881. Venice CA 90294
From:
Dr. K <
>
Sent:
Monday, November 15, 2021 4:43 PM
To:
Police Commission
Cc:
mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker;
ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff;
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J.
Briggs, II; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com;
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com;
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org;
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org;
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org;
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org
Subject:
Public Comment BOPC 11/15/2021
ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Commissioners:

When LAPD reports on crime, we have to be clear it is exactly that: what LAPD is
reporting as crime. It is not a true picture of all violence that is occuring, or
even all laws that are being broken. It is not even a reflection of where crime is
occuring, because we know LAPD and those that report crime do not apply the laws
evenly, and do not acknowledge, track, or even report on all crimes; it is
discretionary, and not all communities or individuals are surveilled or reported on
evenly.

Further, LAPD has a long history of misclassification and misrepresentation of
statistics and “crime data.” In 2015 the LA Times reported that LAPD had
misclassified assaults for a period of 8 years, and an audit by the LAPD’s inspector
general similarly found that assaults were misclassified across a similar but
separate period of time - and this is something that keeps occurring. LAPD also has
a history of citing “crime data” to justify the targeting of a person, location, or
entire community; as was done with Operation LASER and other location-based policing
tactics that assign criminality based on LAPD “analysis;” always targeting Black and
brown communities.

LAPD will always selectively report on “crime” and selectively uphold laws, which is

how they are designed, and none of which keeps us safe. 41.18 for example prohibits
sitting, sleeping, lying, or using personal property on the steps of City Hall and
other areas, a law that applies to everyone but will be selectively enforced to
banish unhoused community members.

LAPD uses the guise of “crime trends” to label entire sections of the community as
being “criminal” while taking over half of the city’s discretionary funding, against
the demands of the majority of the city’s residents. This continued funding results
in the deaths of residents through police violence, displacement, and continued
harassment. We demand LAPD is defunded. We demand an investment in city services and
support that has no connection to police.

Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does
not currently allow this.

Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in
person.

Sincerely,
Dr. Karen Bowdre
From:
Michelle King <
>
Sent:
Monday, November 15, 2021 4:44 PM
To:
Police Commission
Cc:
mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker;
ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff;
LAPC Fails; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. Briggs, II;
tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com;
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com;
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org;
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org;
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org;
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org
Subject:
public comment BOPC 11/16/2021
ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Commissioners,
COVID-related fatalities were the single-highest cause of officer line-of-duty
deaths in 2020. LAPD is not above the city mandate that all city employees be fully
vaccinated. They've had ample time to receive their vaccine as they were the first
to gain access to the vaccine as first responders. LAPD should no longer be allowed
to endanger residents with their failure to follow the most basic practices and
guidelines to reduce the spread of Covid-19; a failing that has continued over the
course of the entire pandemic making them the largest superspreaders.. we're
approaching 27,000 deaths- this is unacceptable and was preventable if LAPD had
followed safety measures and if they'd been vaccinated when it was first available
to them at the beginning of 2021. Have unvaccinated officers been terminated yet?
When LAPD reports on crime, we have to be clear it is exactly that: what LAPD is
reporting as crime. It is not a true picture of all violence that is occuring, or
even all laws that are being broken. It is not even a reflection of where crime is
occuring, because we know LAPD and those that report crime do not apply the laws
evenly, and do not acknowledge, track, or even report on all crimes; it is
discretionary, and not all communities or individuals are surveilled or reported on
evenly.
Further, LAPD has a long history of misclassification and misrepresentation of
statistics and “crime data.” In 2015 the LA Times reported that LAPD had
misclassified assaults for a period of 8 years, and an audit by the LAPD’s inspector
general similarly found that assaults were misclassified across a similar but
separate period of time - and this is something that keeps occurring. LAPD also has
a history of citing “crime data” to justify the targeting of a person, location, or
entire community; as was done with Operation LASER and other location-based policing
tactics that assign criminality based on LAPD “analysis;” always targeting Black and
brown communities.
LAPD will always selectively report on “crime” and selectively uphold laws, which is
how they are designed, and none of which keeps us safe. 41.18 for example prohibits
sitting, sleeping, lying, or using personal property on the steps of City Hall and
other areas, a law that applies to everyone but will be selectively enforced to
banish unhoused community members.
LAPD uses the guise of “crime trends” to label entire sections of the community as
being “criminal” while taking over half of the city’s discretionary funding, against
the demands of the majority of the city’s residents. This continued funding results
in the deaths of residents through police violence, displacement, and continued
harassment. We demand LAPD is defunded. We demand an investment in city services and
support that has no connection to police.
Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does
not currently allow this.

Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a
virtual public-comment option.
In community,
Michelle King
From:
M W <
>
Sent:
Monday, November 15, 2021 4:52 PM
To:
Police Commission
Cc:
mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; Mayor Helpdesk; Eileen Decker;
ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff;
LAPC Fails; lou@LegacyLA.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. Briggs, II;
tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com;
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com;
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org;
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org; Councilmember Blumenfield;
contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org; councilmember.martinez@lacity.org;
Councilmember Rodriguez; councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org;
councilmember.price@lacity.org; Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; Mitch O'Farrell;
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org
Subject:
Public Comment BOPC 11/15/2021
ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Commissioners:

When LAPD reports on crime, we have to be clear it is precisely that: what LAPD is
reporting as crime. LAPD crime reports are not an accurate picture of where LA
violence is occurring or even the actuality of laws broken. LAPD police reports are
not a reflection of where crime is happening. We know LAPD and those who report
crime do not apply the laws evenly and do not acknowledge, track, or even report all
crimes. LAPD "crime data and reporting" is discretionary. All Los Angeles
communities or individuals are not evenly surveilled or reported.

Further, LAPD has a long history of misclassification and misrepresentation of
statistics and "crime data." In 2015 the LA Times reported that LAPD had
misclassified assaults for eight years. An audit by LAPD's inspector general found
that assaults were misclassified across a similar but separate time - and this is
something that continues today. LAPD also has a history of citing "crime data" to
justify targeting a person, a location, or an entire community. This was done with
Operation LASER and other location-based policing tactics that assign criminality
based on LAPD "analysis," always targeting Black and brown communities.

LAPD will always selectively report on "crime" and selectively uphold laws, which is
how they are designed, and none of which keeps us safe. 41.18, for example,
prohibits sitting, sleeping, lying, or using personal property on the steps of City
Hall and other areas, a law that applies to everyone but will be selectively
enforced to banish unhoused community members.

LAPD uses the guise of "crime trends" to label entire sections of the community as
being "criminal" while taking over half of the city's discretionary funding against
the demands of the majority of the city's residents. This continued funding results
in the deaths of residents through police violence, displacement, and ongoing
harassment. We demand LAPD be defunded. We require an investment in city services
and support that has no connection to the police.

Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items. The community must
comment on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item. Through
fear of shared knowledge and public comment, the Police Commission does not allow
public comment.

Decrease Moore's time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on the number
of speakers and no 45-minute time limit. The communities most affected by police are
by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the matters before the
board and about LAPD in their neighborhoods. It would be best if you heard what they
have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a virtual
public-comment option for people who can't or don't want to show up in person.

Signed,

Michele Wetteland
pronouns: she/her

